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To whom it may concern… 

 

In regards to HB 1323, I am in FULL SUPPORT of this bill.   

A bill to protect individuals from government overreach into their personal health decisions is of utmost 

importance.   

By having mask mandates, at each and every level – city, county, state - we are being held hostage and 

governed by the health department. Last time I looked I did NOT elect anyone from the Health 

Department, nor did I grant anyone there the right to legislate my health care decisions.   

In addition, John Hopkins University recently released a study indicating after heart disease and cancer, 

medical mistakes are the third cause of death in the US.  You are expecting me to take health advice 

from a broken system?  I will choose to educate myself and make decisions on my own and not follow 

any narrative spewed by government agencies. 

I urge you to all remember, once again, a document called the CONSTITUTION of the United States, 

which you have sworn to follow and uphold.  Personal FREEDOMS should supersede Health Department 

rule.  

I will be interested in how each and every one of you votes…who voted for freedom, personal 

responsibility and choice and who decided to pass the buck.  

 

Helping Create Health and Wellness, 

 

Dr. Allen Rudolph 



 

 


